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To:lludi@kronenwetter.org <lludi@kronenwetter.org>;firechief@kronenwetter.org <firechief@kronenwetter.org>

Hi,

I received a call this afternoon from Bernie Kramer who is a resident of the Village of Kronenwetter
and had concerns that the Village was going to stop contracting for services with Riverside and
intended to try to create its own ambulance service.

I am available as a free resource to municipalities and EMS agencies that are working on developing
reliable and sustainable EMS response.  Ambulance response is a significantly challenging service for
a municipality to provide on its own due to low call reimbursement, workforce shortages, and limited
municipal funding.  

Please feel free to reach out if I can assist you in any way.

James Small
Rural EMS Outreach Program Manager
Wisconsin Office of Rural Health
310 N Midvale Blvd, Suite 301
Madison, WI  53705
608-265-8221
small5@wisc.edu


